
5035 NON-RESIDENT ENROLLEES

The Superintendent may admit non-resident students who do not qualify for enrollment
under the Minnesota Open Enrollment Law, but shall assess the usual non-resident tuition if
in his/her judgment it should be paid. The tuition charges shall be equivalent to the cost of
education per student as established annually by the School Board.
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